Docket No. 50-440

The Cleveland Electric I1luminating
Company
ATTN: Mr. Alvin Kaplan
Vice President
Nuclear Group
10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Gent lemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Pe?gy R. Rescheske

of this office on July 31 through September 11, 1989, of activities at the Perry
Nuclear Power Plant suthorized by NRC 0perat1n? License No. NPF-58, and to the
discussior of our findings with Mr, S. Kensicki and others of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection focused on your startup testing activities subsequent to the
initial refuel outage, specifically in the areas of core performance and

nuc lear en 1neer1n? The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies
areas exezmined during the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of & selective examination of procedures and representative records,
observations, and interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be piaced in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

e
i \"“\’uHT

Geoffrey C. Wrignt, Chief
Operations Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-440/89021(DRS)

See Attached Distribution
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The Cleveland Electric 11luminating
Company

Distribution

cc w/enclosure:
F. R. Stead, Director, Nuclear
Support Department
M. D. Lyster, General Man:: v,
Perry Plant Operations | .partment
R. A. Newkirk, Manager,
L1censin2 and Compliance Section
S. F. Kensicki, Director, Perry
Plant Technical Department
H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Roger Suppes, Ohio
Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,
Public Utilities Commission




